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Friday, March 28, 2025 
 
 
READING AND MATH:   This  week we learned about the letter 
Qq and the new words do, good and are.  Next week we will be 
learning the sounds for long vowels and our new words are they 
and any. In Math we will be exploring part-part-whole 
relationships for numbers up to ten. Please continue to help your 
child practice any sounds,  words or numbers  that they have 
trouble with as well as writing their first and last names correctly 
and complete sentences.  Our sentence writing is getting better!       
 
 
 
Upcoming dates 
April 3-FUN RUN at RCHS 
April 9-BOOK FAIR FOR OUR CLASS 
April 17-Kindergarten Easter Egg Hunt-See attached note   
April 18-22-Spring Break #2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 


